

## Stuff-A-Bus



## **Dear Community Member:**

The South Fayette Student Government conducts an annual toy drive known as Stuff-A-Bus in partnership with Toys for Tots. This annual event has become a great success! Since 2008, we have collected over **40,000 toys!** We ask for your assistance to continue this tradition.

The toys are donated to Toys for Tots, an organization sponsored by the U.S. Marines, which aids less fortunate children around the country. We seek donations of <u>new</u> and <u>unwrapped</u> toys. The toy drive runs from **Monday**, **November 21**<sup>st</sup> to **Friday**, **December 9**<sup>th</sup>. There are multiple ways to donate:

- **Deliver toys** to the South Fayette Elementary, Intermediate, Middle, or High School during school hours. Toys may be brought to a drop-off box in front of the high school after school hours.
- **Ship toy donations** directly to the high school. (*You can do this prior to the official start date!*)
- **Send a monetary donation**, which will be used to purchase toys. Checks can be made payable to *South Fayette School District*. Please reference "*Stuff-A-Bus*" in the Memo section of your check. Receipts for donations can be provided. We ask that checks arrive by **Friday, December 2<sup>nd</sup>**, so we have time to purchase toys. (*You can do this prior to the official start date!*)

To ship toys or to send a monetary donation, please mail to the following address:

Stuff-A-Bus South Fayette High School 3640 Old Oakdale Road McDonald, Pa 15057

Every child deserves to wake up to presents on Christmas morning and Toys for Tots ensures that happens one toy at a time. This year our goal is to donate **5,000 toys** to this organization and we need your help!

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. McArdle at (412) 221-4542 x 534 or at simcardle@southfayette.org

Your donations and support are greatly appreciated!

Sincerely,

South Fayette Student Government





